
 

ATLANTIC COUNTY GOVERNMENT 

 

JOB ANNOUNCEMENT 
     

      PLEASE POST                           Posting Date: 01/28/20 

 

                    Closing Date: 02/07/20 

    TITLE: Class III Police Officer 

              

    SALARY: $25/hour        Hours: 16-24 hours/week 

                               
    LOCATION: Folsom School District      Department: County Sheriff  

                                        

         
DESCRIPTION: 

 

The Atlantic County Sheriff’s Office is currently taking applications for one Class III Officer.  All applications must be 

submitted no later than Friday, February 7, 2020.  Officer will be assigned to the Folsom School District.   

The work schedule will be Thursdays, Fridays, and every other Wednesday.   Officer will receive $25.00 per hour.  

Health benefits are not included.  

 

Starting on July 1, 2018, a new SLEO III’s break in service may not exceed three (3) years.  

 

QUALIFICATIONS: 

 

Must be a retired police officer who has previously served as a duly qualified, fully-trained, full-time officer in any 

municipality or county of this state, or as a member of the New Jersey State Police, and must be living in New Jersey. 

Must be retired from that agency in good standing (necessary to have a letter of good standing issued by the agency from 

which officer retired, listing the date and type of retirement. A copy will be submitted to the PTC).  

Must be less than 65 years of age for appointment.  

Must pass a psychological exam. 

Must pass a medical exam and have doctor complete Medical Certification Form (Form PTC 8A). Must pass a Drug Test 

pursuant to Attorney General’s Law Enforcement Drug Testing Policy. Must have an updated background investigation.  

 

 

 

Interested, qualified applicants should apply online at http://www.atlantic-county.org/  

Alternatively, applications may be mailed to the 

Atlantic County Division of Human Resources 

1333 Atlantic Avenue, Atlantic City, NJ  08401 

- We are an Equal Opportunity Employer – 
 

Further information can be obtained by contacting Lt. William Ade at ade_william@aclink.org 

http://www.atlantic-county.org/
mailto:ade_william@aclink.org

